Hispanic International Global News

Proposal

QUOTE: 11072018LID/1031

November 04, 2019.

Webb County Sheriff Office
Eduardo Chapa

Public Information Officer
902 Victoria St.

Laredo, TX 78040

We present at your consideration the following advertising proposal public safety
announcements for law enforcements topics listed below not limited to:

Cyber Crime TIPS

Texting and Driving

Keeping our Kids Safe Program

Police Activity League

Most Wanted/Crime of the week

Auto Theft Prevention

Upcoming Community events and projects

The duration of these services will be from December 2019 through April of 2020 in
which our will provide “Interviews frequency 5 a Month” to help promote the public
safety messages initiated by the Webb County Sheriff's Office for the benefit of
the general public. The monthly service fee will be $1,000 and will not exceed that
amount without the consent and approval of the Webb County Sheriff. Total services
fee is $ 5,000.00.

ACCEPTED: Sales Executive
Eduardo Chapa Rogelio Guzman Cel (956)206-1561
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